
Annual Scholarship Awarding Ceremony, organized by  
Barrackpore A.B. Model High School (07.01.2025) 

 
The Director-Secretary of Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya was invited as a Chief Guest at the Annual Scholarship 
Awarding Ceremony, organized by Barrackpore A.B. Model High School on January 7, 2025. In his brief speech, 
the Director-Secretary conveyed the traditional history of Barrackpore and the role of this area in our 
Independence Movement to the students. He also explained Gandhiji's relationship with Bengal and how the 
Gandhi Museum is progressing in Barrackpore since long time back. At the end of the programme, the merit 
students of the school were awarded scholarship. 
 
 

    
 
 

    
 
 

    


